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The Political Action Committee has had an interesting year.   We, are you, are 

experiencing a new normal.  

This year the PAC board decided to contribute equally to both parties in the 

election for governor.  Two thousand dollars was contributed to both the Beshear 

and the Bevin campaign funds. Each party also received a $5000 contribution.  

The combined totals expended were the largest contributions to date for your 

PAC.  Only through the generosity of 75 members of our PAC were we able to 

reach this goal.  

The PAC finished with $15000 available for the Legislature elections for the fall.    

The PAC would like to thank you for your support this last year.  Now is the time 

when we ask our members to think about KDPAC.  We know this year is going to 

be different from your past years.  Most of us will not produce what we thought 

we would when we started 2020, so we will be examining our spending habits 

more closely.  

As you consider your KDPAC contribution this year, think about the value it 

produces.  The relationship your KPAC developed through your contributions 

helped in our lobbying efforts earlier this year during decision in Frankfort.   

There are several ways to contribute.  You can return the contribution form 

included in the delegate packet. Or you can call the KDA Office and they will be 

available to take your credit card contribution.  

Thank you for your help during this new normal. 

 

Dr. Mike Johnson, Chair 

KDPAC 

  


